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From: Miles Daniels - NOAA Affiliate <miles.daniels@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 8:51 AM


To: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: ROC LTO - water temperature dependent mortality on winter-run eggs


Yep, I should be able to make it.


On Wed, Apr 10, 2019 at 8:34 AM Eric Danner - NOAA Federal <eric.danner@noaa.gov> wrote:


Miles - I am talking to Brian at 9:30 if you can join in.


Thanks, Eric


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Ellrott - NOAA Federal <brian.ellrott@noaa.gov>


Date: Tue, Apr 9, 2019 at 7:54 PM


Subject: ROC LTO - water temperature dependent mortality on winter-run eggs


To: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal <eric.danner@noaa.gov>


Hi Eric,

Do you have time this week to talk about the attached pages from the CVP/SWP BA? It

shouldn't take long, but I would like to get your perspective on how water temperature

dependent mortality is presented in the BA.


Thanks,

Brian


--
Brian Ellrott


Central Valley Salmonid Recovery Coordinator

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


Mobile: 916-955-7628

Office: 916-930-3612

brian.ellrott@noaa.gov


--

Eric Danner, Ph.D.


Supervisory Research Ecologist


Fisheries Ecology Division, Southwest Fisheries Science Center


110 McAllister Way


Santa Cruz, CA 95060
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831-420-3917


http://swfsc.noaa.gov/


--
Miles Daniels, Ph.D.


Assistant Project Scientist


University of California, Santa Cruz


Phone: 831-420-3946


http://swfsc.noaa.gov/

